

GLS / C / 878-24

## **CIRCULAR**

11th September 2024

## Seasonal Influenza Vaccination Campaign 2024

Dear parents,

In line with the launch of the National Seasonal Flu Awareness Campaign under the slogan 'Protect Yourself... Protect Your Community,' we are pleased to inform you that the Dubai Health Authority (DHA) is organizing a seasonal flu vaccination campaign for the private schools across the Emirate of Dubai. This initiative is part of the ongoing efforts to enhance the health and safety of the school community.

This year, in addition to school staff, we are pleased to extend the opportunity for parents to receive the flu vaccination on campus free of charge. The vaccination date and location will be communicated later, once we have collected the total number of participants.

For those interested in receiving the vaccination, kindly complete your registration using the link below on or before 12th September 2024.

Link to register: Influenza Vaccination Campaign 2024

Please note that those who register and wish to receive the vaccine must carry their Emirates ID as proof of identity on the day of vaccination.

We appreciate your support in this campaign and encourage active participation to ensure the protection and safety of all members of the school community.

For any further queries, please reach out to the GLS Clinics at extension numbers 122, 124, or 164.

Warm regards,

**Asha Alexander** 

**Principal** 

مديرة المدرسة

الرئيس التنفيذي - تغير المناخ Executive Leader - Climate Change